
 

  

 

 NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

 

All bidders must contact TWM to be added to the plan holders list. 

 

Any and all questions regarding the plans/proposal must be received by the end of business on 

January 7th, 2025 in order to received a response.  Questions received after this date will not 

receive a response.  Please submit questions to Josh Stein via email @ jstein@twm-inc.com. 
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